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14 December 1983

Carolee Schneemann
437 Springtown Road
New Platz, New York 12561

Dear Carolee:

I1'm sorry to have to report some serious audio problems on the
tape of your Judson interview. At present the original of this is still
travel ing with The Judson Exhibition, so it may be that this is only on
our transfer. However, we will have to delay release until the audio
can be rectified. At worst, | guess it would mean a re-shoot.

| feel bad about this, as | really want you represented in the
material, so it will continue to get worked on.

| will be in Europe Winter/Spring '84, and so maybe you can keep
in touch Re: tape developments with Wendy Perron.

My best wishes,

Tony Carruthers,
The Judson Project
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